
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CIRCULAR/AIS/AUG.2023-24/42        Date:11/08/2023 
 

 Dear Parent, 
 

This is to bring into your kind notice that students will be giving their performances on stage on the occasion 

of Independence Day i.e. Tuesday, 15 August 2023. 

The dress code for song performance will be White Kurta Pyjamas. The dress code is mandatory. 
 

   Regards,  

 Principal 

 

 

 

 


